
Recruitment for WIB Program experts has been completed

Łukasiewicz – PORT as the Managing Entity of the WIB Programme has completed the recruitment
for  experts.  Recruitment  lasted  from 1.  December   2020  to  15.  January  2021.  A  total  of  57
applications  were  submitted.  Applications  are  currently  being  assessed  by  the  Competition
Committee in accordance with par. 8 of the The rules and regulations for the recruitment and
organisation of the work of Experts appointed to carry out tasks commissioned by the Managing
Entity of the Virtual Research Institute (“WIB”) Programme funded from the Polish Science Fund.
Employees of the Managing Entity (Łukasiewicz – PORT) will contact each candidate individually.
The information about  the results  of  the recruitment and the approved list  of  experts  will  be
available on the Programme’s website after completion of the verification process.

 

In  case of a supplementary recruitment relevant information will be posted in the tab News and
Experts. Please follow Programme’s website.
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